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Dear Mr Anjum, 
  
Request for Information: Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Please quote our reference: E32530 
Subject: Road Closures 
 
We write with regard to your recent enquiry for information held by the Council under the 
provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
We trust that the information provided is satisfactory. You are free to use the information for 
your personal use only. For future reference we publish information on our website, including 
the Freedom of Information Publication Scheme.  
 
It is important to note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) 
Regulations 2003 the Council asks not to receive unsolicited marketing communication. 
 
 
 
 
Request 
 
 
Can you please provide me with the dates and times that Celebration Avenue, E15 was 
closed in October 2018 due to the construction works that were taking place with traffic 
diverted eastbound on to Temple Mill Lane? 
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Response 
 
 
 
Celebration Avenue was closed from 6am 30th September 2018 until 4.30pm Sunday 14th 
October 2018.  
 
 
Temple Mill Lane (Buses Only) was suspended during this period to allow for through traffic.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you require any further information or are not happy with our response please do not 
hesitate to contact a member of our team on (020) 8430 2000 or email us at 
information.governance@newham.gov.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Information Governance 
Newham Council 
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